
 

Department of Environmental Quality 
  Northwest Region 
  700 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600 
 Kate Brown, Governor Portland, OR  97232 
  (503) 229-5263 
  FAX (503) 229-6945 

  TTY 711 
October 6, 2021 
 
Sally Buck 
Pacific States Galvanizing, Inc. 
9700 SW Herman Rd. 
Tualatin, OR 97062 
 
RE: Project Assignment 
 for Pacific States Galvanizing in Tualatin 
 ECSI #5353 
 
Sally Buck: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I have been assigned as project manager for your 
voluntary cleanup project located at 9700 SW Herman Road in Tualatin, Oregon.  As a reminder, 
the Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) is required by law to recover its costs in reviewing 
and overseeing work on voluntary cleanup projects. 
 
If you have any questions regarding DEQ’s work on or involvement with your project, please 
contact me by phone at (503) 229-5369 or by e-mail at kevin.dana@deq.state.or.us.  Your efforts in 
investigating and/or cleaning up your property are appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kevin Dana, Cleanup Project Manager 
Northwest Region Cleanup Program 
 
cc: ECSI #5353 File 
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